Waterloo Redevelopment Meeting October 26, 2022

A meeting of the Waterloo Redevelopment meeting was held October 26, 2022, at 5:06 p.m. at the Waterloo Historic Depot.

Member's present were:

Sallie Pease / President Sabinia Keen Pam Howard / Town Manager Trina Caudill Linda Higgins

Pam Howard / Town Manager Jennifer Ball / Deputy Clerk Andrew Kruse/ Town Attorney

The following business was discussed, and action taken: Unless specified all votes were unanimous.

1. **Minutes** from September 28 reviewed. Corrections reviewed. Motion to approve September 28 minutes made by Higgins (Keen) passes.

Minutes from October 13 reviewed. Motion to approve October 13 minutes made by Keen (Higgins) passed.

Old Business:

200 Block of N Wayne Street:

Howard discussed that Redevelopment has not received any bids for the 200 Block of N Wayne Street. Howard talked to Tim Jensen, Veridus about want to due since we didn't receive any bids. The 1st week of November Howard will be attending the AIM Conference and plans on meeting with Tim Jensen and Aliana Shonkwiler from Veridus to discuss talking with developers.

Howard discussed the Branding meeting. Brian Stambaugh gave the idea of "on the way" as a slogan to use.

Howard stated that the new owners of

Meeting was adjourned at 6:22 p.m.

Trina Caudill, Vice President

Jennifer Ball, Deputy Clerk